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LD 1474

I urge you to support LD 1474 An Act to Strengthen the Teaching of Wabanaki
Studies in Maine Schools. As I have mentioned in my comments on other bills, I am a
retired educator with expertise in cultural diversity studies. It is very important that all
students in Maine have knowledge of our indigenous Wabanaki people and that our
Native communities have curricular opportunities to learn about their own history and
heritage. Thank you.



